
From: TMT  

Sent: 16 November 2024 14:18 

To: Planning 

Subject: Planning Objection 

 

Hi,  

 

I would like to register my strong objection to two planning proposals at 10 

Adamson Road. The applications are 2024/4785/T and 2024/4784/T. 

 

The proposals are to fell two trees: an Elderflower (T9-C1) and a Portugal 

Laurel (T8-U). 

 

Both trees are essential features of the natural environment on Adamson 

Road, I see squirrels in both trees every day, and birds nesting in both trees 

every year. They add to the natural beauty of the street, and a critical for 

privacy between the houses on Eton Avenue and Adamson Rd. 

 

Other trees on the same plot have been subject to TPOs in the past 5 years, 

which is entirely reasonable, and these trees should be subject to exactly the 

same protections. 

 

There is absolutely no valid reason to fell trees which have been on the street 

longer than any of us. 

 

Thanks 

 

Local Resident 

 


